
Item 7 - Question Time 

 

Response to Ms M Smith 

 

I am aware of the project and look forward to visiting the completed units and factory 
facility.  The project looks very interesting and has good potential.  A review will be 
undertaken in the Autumn of 2015, following delivery of the 8 flats agreed within the 
Pilot project, and then there will be a follow up in Spring 2016.   

As a part of the review we will seek to prepare a performance specification that will 
be used as a basis for taking forward future modular projects in other areas of the 
Highlands, either by the Council or our partner housing associations.   

Additionally, there will be ongoing work with tenants to measure running costs and 
client satisfaction. 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   


